
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 9th February 2024 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Jaxon (Beech class) - for putting a lot of thought and effort into his writing. 

Harper (Hazel class) - for having excellent knowledge of our key text and retelling it brilliantly.  

Zak (Maple class) - for his kindness to friends. 

Jasmine (Cherry class) - for being a great role model in Cherry class and working hard on her writing. 

Hunter (Willow class) - for a super story map of Handa’s Hen. 

Matilda (Oak class) - for always sharing her lovely ideas during carpet time.  

SPRING TERM 1 WEEK 6 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Spring 1 Week 7): 
Monday 12th   - Rock Steady Club 

    - Year 2 P.E.- please note, change to usual day. 

Tuesday 13th  - 

Wednesday 14th  - Play & Perform club 3.15 - 4.15pm 

Thursday 15th  - Year 1 P.E. 

    - Story Explorers club 3.15 - 4.15pm 

Friday 16th    - Year 1 Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

    - SCHOOL CLOSES FOR HALF TERM HOLIDAY. 

 

  SCHOOL REOPENS TO PUPILS TUESDAY 27TH FEBRUARY 8.50am 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure 
that parents/carers are as  informed as possible about online safety.  

What Parents and Carers Need to Know about Monkey 

With Omegle finally shutting down in late 2023, the top spot among video chat services is up for 
grabs – and Monkey has its eyes set on the crown. Randomly matching its users for 15-second 
conversations, the platform’s developers claim to have created a dynamic online space for people 
to make new connections and, potentially, even some new friends. 

Despite these innocuous-sounding intentions, however, Monkey has been criticised for moderation which may not be 
comprehensive enough to defend against the obvious dangers that unregulated, random video calls pose to the younger 
element of the site’s userbase. This week’s guide tells trusted adults what they need to know about Monkey. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME 
THIS WEEK: 

Parents evening invites 

Year 2 change of PE day 

Phonics emails 

Breakfast Club and After 
School Club Information 
regarding prices 

Values tokens 
total this 

week:    

110 
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